
 

Dear Community Members: 
 
As you know, the Lake Shore Central School District is undergoing a major capital project that is renovating, updating, and building new 
spaces throughout the district.  Phase 1 of this project is moving along with speed and efficiency, and our architects and construction team 
have begun to set up preliminary construction schedules for 2019-2020, 2020-2021, 2021-2022 and 2022-2023 school years.  
 
We want to inform our Community of these preliminary schedules and their projected impact on the use of school buildings as time goes 
on.  As these are projected schedules, please note that dates and affected areas may change with limited notice based on construction.  
 
High School Aud        Not available     July 2021 – January 2022  
 
High School Gym       Not available     May 2020 – September 2020.  Work would cease during Regents exams 

in mid-late June for 2 weeks. 
 
High School Pool       Not available     March 2020 – August 2020  
  

 Middle School Aud     Not available     July 2020 – January 2021.  Work would begin immediately following 
2020 Graduation. 

 
Middle School Gym    Not available    July 2021 – August 2021  
 
Middle School Pool    Not available     March 2021 – August 2021  
  
JT Waugh Gym           Not available     July 2021 – August 2021 Projected.  
  
AJ Schmidt Gym        Not available     July 2022 – August 2022 Projected.   
 
Highland Gym            Not available     July 2022 – August 2022 Projected.  
 
We hope that this advance notice will give you ample time to find alternate space for your activities during our construction project.  We 
are also providing contact information of surrounding school district community education departments for you to explore should you 
need other accommodations.   
 
You can find updated schedule information on the district website along with an email link for other project inquiries. 
 
Once all of the construction work is completed, our state of the art facilities will once again be available for our Lake Shore Community 
to enjoy. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely,  

Charles A. Galluzzo, Ed.D.     Ms.Jennifer Michalec 
Superintendent      President 
Lakeshore Central School District    Lakeshore Central School District Board of Education 
 


